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PUBLIC SAFETY AND HOMELAND SECURITY BUREAU ANNOUNCES
REGION 20 (DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, MARYLAND AND NORTHERN VIRGINIA) 

REGIONAL PLANNING COMMITTEES TO HOLD 700 MHZ AND 800 MHZ MEETINGS

PS Docket No. 23-237 and WT Docket 02-378

The Region 20 Public Safety 700 MHz and 800 MHz Regional Planning Committees (RPCs) will 
hold an in-person planning meeting on Wednesday, October 22, 2025.  Beginning at 10:00 am, the 
meeting will be held at the Chesapeake College, Cadby Theatre, Kent Humanities Building, 1000 College 
Circle, Queenstown, MD 21658.

The agenda for the 700 MHz and 800 MHz meeting includes:

• Call to order/Welcome Guests
• Approval of April 23, 2025 Meeting Minutes
• Old Business
• New Business
• Program – FCC Presentation on Spectrum Management and Policy 
• Adjourn - Next Meeting Date:  April 22, 2026

Both Region 20 Public Safety RPC meetings are open to the public.  All eligible public safety 
providers in Region 20 may utilize these frequencies.  It is essential that eligible public safety agencies in 
all areas of government, including state, municipality, county, and Tribal Nations be represented in order 
to ensure that each agency’s future spectrum needs are considered in the allocation process.  
Administrators who are not oriented in the communications field should delegate someone with this 
knowledge to attend, participate, and represent their agency’s needs.  

All interested parties wishing to participate in planning for the use of public safety spectrum in 
the 700 MHz and 800 MHz bands within Region 20 should plan to attend.  

For more information, please contact:

Michael Baltrotsky
Chair
Region 20 700 MHz and 800 MHz Public Safety RPCs
Email:  chair@rpc20.org
Phone:  240-372-8993
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